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Signiert von: kerstin.unger@tu-dresden.de

Von: International <international@insa-rouen.fr>

Gesendet: Montag, 31. August 2020 09:24

Betreff: NOMINATION CAMPAIGN INSA Rouen Normandie - Spring Semester 2021
Dear Partner,

Greetings from INSA Rouen Normandie ! I hope this message finds you well.

The nomination campaign for the spring semester 2021 is open.

We are at the moment accepting nominations as normal. However, we are continuing to monitor the
situation and will update you as soon as further information becomes available.

You have until 5th October to nominate your students for the spring semester 2021.

All information below :

1. How to nominate?

You have to fill the excel file in attachment and send us it back on this email address : international(@insa-

rouen.fr
Before 5th October 2020.

2. Requirements

French and English : level B1 - we remind you that we now offer some coures in English. Your students can
course at least 30 scientific ECTS in one period (Fall or Spring) in each department (we are still waiting for
the answer from one department, but it is coming soon!).

3. How to apply?

The student nominated will receive an email with an online application link by our department (this will be
sent on 28th September).

The deadline to apply will be on 30th October for Spring Semester 2021.

We offer courses in speciality departments (years 3,4 and 5) in English for non-French-speaking exchange
students. You can find more information about the training catalogue here. All speciality departments
(expect GC) offer courses in English for 30 ECTS over one semester.For more information on the courses,
please do not hesitate to come back to us so we can redirect students to our pedagogical coordinators in
charge in each departments. They will be able to help them to formalise the learning agreement.

Also, you will find in attachment our Fact Sheet for 2020/2021.



We remain at your disposal for more informations.
If you are not the recipient of this email, please forward it to the right person.
With kind regards,

The International Office

Coralie Mimault

International Office Assistant for Incoming Exchange Students
https://www.insa-rouen.fr/en/international

BP-08 - 685 Avenue de I'Université

Magellan Building - HRC21

F-76801 Saint-Etienne du Rouvray Cedex

Tél: + 33 (0)2.32.95.65.98

international@insa-rouen.fr




